
From:  William Lamborn <william.lamborn@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/28/2018 10:56:24 AM

To:  Rowlen Shue <rowlen.shue@lacity.org>

Subject:  Hollywood Center Posting
 

Hi Rowlen,
Below is the text for the posting to go on the Notice of Preparation and Public Scoping Meetings section of the website:

Hollywood Center Project
ENV-2018-2116-EIR: August 28, 2018 Notice of Preparation
Initial Study

For the attachments, instructions are as follows: 
Please attach file Hollywood Center_NOP_8.21.18.pdf to text: "ENV-2018-2116-EIR: August 28, 2018 Notice of Preparation"  
Please attach file:  Hollywood Center - Final Initial Study_08.22.18.pdf to text : "Initial Study"

The two PDFs can be found in the following folder:

N:\Share\Will Lamborn\Hollywood Center

Thank you!

-

William Lamborn
Major Projects
Department of City Planning
221 N. Figueroa, Suite 1350
Ph: 213.847.3637
Please note that I am out of the office every other Friday.


